
I am in support of bill 1151 limiting the NDGF authority to control baiting in North Dakota. I feel the 
NDGF is cherry picking science to fit the narrative they want. I feel the NDGF thinks it is unethical to hunt 
over bait and they are using CWD to get rid of it. There is plenty of “Science” out there going against 
what they are doing in ND. Is there CWD sure but it is not the huge issue the NDGF is making it out to 
be! We lose more deer to EHD every year than we ever will to CWD.  I feel this is governmental 
overreach and loss of rights/freedoms.  If the NDGF is allowed to continue their goal of closing the 
whole state to hunting over bait than you will lose hunters and hunters do a lot for the wildlife.  


